
Letter:  Caesars  helps
homeless coalition
To the community,

Tahoe Coalition for the Homeless (TCH) would like to thank
Caesars Foundation and Harrah’s & Harveys Lake Tahoe for their
support. In September the Caesars Foundation awarded TCH with
a $10,000 grant to operate the South Lake Tahoe Warm Room.

These  funds  will  help  provide  overnight  refuge  from  the
elements to individuals and families experiencing homelessness
in the winter months.

Additionally, the Harrah’s Employees Reaching Out (HEROs) were
very helpful in our pilot season by providing volunteers and
donating supplies.

Tahoe Coalition for the Homeless is looking for groups to run
supply  drives  and  for  volunteers  for  the  2016-17  winter
season.  We  can  be  contacted  at  tahoewarmroom@gmail.com  or
775.573.0822.

Sincerely,

Marissa Muscat, executive director
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